
Please return your model vehicle on Monday 28th February/ Wednesday 2nd March, 2022 

                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nursery Holiday Project February 2022 

 

 

 

 

The Nursery topic for next half term will be ‘On the Move!’ We 

will be learning about trains, aeroplanes, buses and boats. We will 

be turning the nursery in to a garage full of vehicles and 

excitement. We would like the children to make a vehicle of their 

choice using a cardboard box as a base. This will then go in our 

garage. 

 

 

 

 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http://www.tn.gov.in/sta/images/buslorrycartempo.gif&imgrefurl=http://www.tn.gov.in/sta/&docid=agaktoJ24hOv1M&tbnid=KvnysRsL44QhxM:&vet=10ahUKEwjBkIronKbZAhWLIcAKHQocAFgQMwiXAigOMA4..i&w=450&h=175&hl=en&bih=622&biw=1366&q=transport&ved=0ahUKEwjBkIronKbZAhWLIcAKHQocAFgQMwiXAigOMA4&iact=mrc&uact=8

